
May 2019 Newsletter 

Fayetteville Country Club   

Please Note the Dining Room will be on a limited menu after our Mother’s Day 
Brunch until 5:00pm..  The bar will remain open until 8:00pm. 



CLUB NEWS 
Here we go! 

Another season at FCC is starting and I’d like to bring everyone up to speed on projects and      

operational changes.  As always, I’m happy to discuss questions, concerns or observations. 

We’ve built two new patios behind the clubhouse with a truly fantastic view of both 9 and 18 

greens, the surrounding mountains and amazing sunsets.  I think you’ll find the furniture inviting 

and comfortable with cushioned seating arranged in groups; one of which around a beautiful fire 

table.  

The seating makes for a comfortable spot to enjoy a beverage and conversation and as such, we 

will serve cocktails on the patio Friday and Saturday evenings starting in Mid-May when we’ve    

engaged our Summer Staff.  However, since we always serve the existing dining patio, we will try 

to keep an eye on the area at other times as well but on both those nights, that’s the place to be!! 

With the soft seating, we ask that everyone refrain from smoking. 

FCC has purchased beautiful new furniture for the pool deck, 

pool dining deck, and all of the outdoor patios.  
At the pool, we are changing the operation a bit to allow more space in the shade for kids to play 

games and get a break from the heat.  As such, the ‘bar’ that we’ve had there in the past will now 

serve canned items (beer, soft drinks, Gatorade, etc.) with all other items coming from the        

clubhouse.  Compared to years past, the key difference is that instead of coming to you for your 

order, you will order at the gate; this way, the personnel that concentrated on taking orders will 

now be utilized to transfer food and beverage from the clubhouse to the pool.  When things are 

slow, we will encourage the staff to walk the deck for orders. 

Another change this year is one of policy that required clarification.  Grandchildren of members 

that are under 23 years of age are still treated as a Member in that there is no Guest fee.  However, 

just like at the Golf Shop, they must be accompanied by the Member.  

For those who REALLY haven’t been here in awhile, Kiana left in January to take a position with 

P&G and just recently, Peter left for Pinnacle CC.  I have hired Cassandra Center as Food &       

Beverage Director and Emilee Hammond as Assistant.  Cassandra has been here a few weeks and 

Emilee starts in Mid-May after graduation.  I’m confident they will be a welcome addition to the 

team! 

In closing, I’d like to remind everyone that FCC cannot be a club without you, the Member Family. 

Please consider recommending your club to friends, colleagues and family so that we can remain 

a strong, viable operation.  An engaged membership stays with their club and we’ve multi-

generational families to prove it, so if there are additional activities or groups that you’d like for us 

to consider, please let me know.                                                  

Best Summer of all…..John 



It’s Time for Summer!  
Dining Room Hours 

 

Tuesday-Sunday: 
Lunch:  11:00am-5:00pm 

Dinner:  5:00pm-9:00pm   
Bar Closes at 10:00pm 

 

Happy Hour will be Tuesday-Sunday 4:00pm-5:00pm  
 

Pool Hours (Pool Opens Sat., May 25th) 
Tuesday-Sunday: 

Pool & Pool Bar:  10:00am-8:00pm 
Pool Food Service:  11:00am-7:00pm 

 

Course/Range Hours: 
Tuesday-Friday:  7:30am-Dark 

Saturday-Sunday:  7:00am-Dark 
The Range Closes 1 Hour Before Official 
Sundown.  Call the Pro Shop for Tee Times or Stop Out 

 

Beverage Cart: 
Friday, Saturday & Sunday:                

9:00am-7:00pm 

CLUB NEWS 



Welcome New & Returning Members! 
 

Join your hilltop neighbors for drinks, 
apps or dinner on Wednesday Evenings!   
All are welcome and you do not have to 
live on the hill to come.  This is a great 

way to meet fellow members and enjoy 
Levi’s delicious menu & specials!   

Every Wednesday Evening is                   
Neighborhood Night!                

CLUB NEWS 

Aaron & Brittany Adcock 
Kremer & Suzanne Nicholas 

Blake & Madison Roberts 
Justin & Maggie McDonald 

David Matthews 
Jordan Jeter 

Dustin & Jessica Anderson 

Jeffrey & Brenda Jeter 
Matt & Lauren Meeks 
Chadd & Amy Mason 

Adrienne & Brett Murphy 
William Olsen 

Jeffrey & Lori Jones 
Steve & Renae Carr  



CLUB NEWS 

The Pool Opens Saturday, 
May 25th for             

Memorial Day Weekend!                         
We will also be open     

regular hours on         
Monday, May 27th.  



With Pool Season Right Around the 
Corner….Please be sure to register     

any caregivers! 
We would like all members to register any caregivers that 
will be coming to FCC for the summer.  The caregiver will 
need to provide a picture ID to keep on file.  We will also 
need emergency contact information.                                                       
Please email that information to 
kdeans@fayettevillecc.com.  Please also see the 2019 
Pool Rules attached in this email.  Thank you.  

CLUB NEWS 

 

FCC Swim Lessons 
$15.00 per 1/2 hour 

Charged to Members Account 
 

Please contact Kristie at 
kdeans@fayettevillecc.com 

 
Please allow a one 

week notice for 
scheduling. 



CLUB NEWS 



GOLF & GREENS 
Notes from the Pro: 

The weather is heating up and so is the FCC golf season.  We have many events on the schedule 

this season.  Go to the FCC website to check out the tournament schedule.   

Registration for the Steven W. Arnold Member-Guest on June 7th, 8th and 9th is open on the 

Fayetteville CC website, as well as, our FCC Junior Golf Camps on June 17th – 21st, July 8th – 12th 

and FCC Junior Golf Day.  Please go to the club’s website or call the FCC Golf Shop for more    

information.  

Qualifying for our Men’s Match Play Championship will begin in June, please stop by the Golf 

Shop before you play your qualifying round.  The following flights will need to record a          

qualifying score:  Championship, Senior and Super Seniors.  All other flights will be selected by 

handicap index.   

New merchandise is arriving in the FCC Golf Shop daily!  Please stop by to get geared up for the 

season.  Our Demo sets are available for you to test drive if you are looking for those new clubs 

this season.  We have fitting carts for Ping, Mizuno and Callaway and would love to get you 

fitted into the right clubs with the help of our TrackMan launch monitor.   

We would like to thank Scott Williams and the Fayetteville High School Boys & Girls golf teams 

for coming out over the past three Mondays to fill in divots throughout the entire golf course. 

 

All the best, 

Golf Professionals:  Bill Agler & Brian Rich               

Important Golf Dates: 

 

May 6th:  Cops & Friends. 

May 18th:  FCC PGA Jr. League Match 4:30pm  

May 20th:  Chamber of Commerce 1:00pm Shotgun   



Golf & Greens: 

It’s been a busy April for the course maintenance department.  Between rain events, we managed 

to remove the old asphalt/concrete on most of number 13 cart path.  We also rerouted a stretch of 

the path there to present a better look from the tee box.  This allowed Tony Blackston’s crew to 

form and finish 1000 linear feet of new cart on number 13.  

We also were involved with the construction of the new back patio of the clubhouse.  A substantial 

amount of dirt had to be cored out to make way for the sub base and concrete in this area.  Tony’s 

crew did a great job here as well.  A special thanks to Dennis Tune for all his help with these       

improvements.  This new area is going to be a tremendous addition to the club and we are glad to 

be a part of it. 

We were actually able to use the dirt from the patio area to go toward the construction of new back 

tees for number 6 and 9.  The new tee on 6 will add approximately 20 yards and the new tee on 9 

around 25 yards.  The next tee we plan to construct will be a back tee on number 2.  It will add 

around 22 yards and will have a little different line of play than the current tees.  The new tee will 

shift back to the west from the current tees.  We expect this new tee to make number 2 a more 

challenging hole for the longer hitters.    

We are excited about these changes and the improvements they will bring.  I hope to see you on 

the course soon.                                                     - Brandon Nichols, Golf Course Superintendent 
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GOLF & GREENS 
2019 Fayetteville Country Club Junior Play Day 

 

Golf is meant to be a fun sport that can be played for a lifetime.  It can be taught and enjoyed at an early age and it 

provides great life lessons along with teaching the importance of integrity.  At Fayetteville Country Club, we strive 

to provide a junior golf program that encompasses the spirit of the game in a non-intimidating and fun                   

environment.  We offer programs for children as young as 4 and up through the teenage years.  At this young age, 

the very basic fundamentals are taught and as they grow older, the instruction slowly gets more advanced, but  

never does anything take more precedence than fun!  
 

Who is Eligible  

Girls and Boys 4 years old and up  

Children and grandchildren of all golf and social FCC members  
 

Level of Experience 

No previous experience necessary 

Juniors will be assigned to 2, 4, 6 or 9 hole groups, according to age 
 

When 

Clinics 

Thursday, June 6  9:00am 

Tuesday, June 11 9:00am 
 

Course Play:  8:30 Supervised Practice, 9:00 Play 

Thursday, June 20 

Thursday, June 27 

Thursday, July 11 

Thursday, July 18 
 

Tournament, Awards, and Family Lunch 

Tuesday, July 23 

Times TBD 
 

Entry Fee and Registration 

$50 per player includes group instruction, bag tags, t-shirts and awards dinner for player and all family members 

($35 for each additional sibling).  Access the registration form through Golf Genius on the FCC website.  Payment 

will be charged to your account.  
 

Required Parent Participation 

In order to make our program a success, your participation is crucial.  Parents are required to volunteer or provide 

an appropriate substitute for at least 2 course play dates during the program to walk and score a group of juniors. 

This group will not include your child.  After completing each round, a scorekeeper will be required to turn in his/her 

scorecard to the pro shop.  Recorded scores aid the staff in grouping juniors of the same skill level together and will 

be used for awards.  
 

Questions 

Anne Butt (buttanne@gmail.com), Bill Agler or Brian Rich in the golf shop. 

mailto:buttanne@gmail.com
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Staff News:   

We said goodbye this week to Peter Donovan.                           
Peter accepted the role of Food & Beverage Director at         
Pinnacle Country Club.   

Thank you Peter for all you have done during your time here at 
FCC.  We wish you all the best in this next step in your career.  
You will be missed! 

FOOD & BEVERAGE 
Chef’s Cravings: 

Easter comes and goes, just like every other holiday we celebrate here, but Easter 
seems to be one of the busiest and wildest ones!  We did about 200 for Saturday’s 
Egg Hunt event and about 300 for Sunday’s brunch!  We hope all the membership 
enjoyed the weekend and all the kids had a great time finding eggs and seeing the 
Easter Bunny!  Easter was always fun for me as a child.  My grandma would make 
flour footprints all over her house as a trail for me to follow to find my Easter basket!  
Next up is Mother’s Day on Sunday, May 12th.  We will be sure to make all the Moms 
happy out there too, so make your reservations now!  It is Spring time, which means 
everything is blooming and turning green, but also, lots of pollen!  I hope everyone is 
coping with allergy season.  I am looking forward to more April showers to wash the 

pollen away.  Hang in there, because it will be summer 
before we know it!  I am mentally preparing myself for 90
-100 degree weather, but the pool will open this month 
to cool us off and golf is in full swing with our summer 
tournaments right around the corner!    

On another note, on Monday April 29, 2019 I became a 
married man.  We did a small elopement ceremony in  
Eureka Springs at a place called Treehouses, Caves,      
Castles, and Hobbits.  I’m excited to be a taken man now 
by my wife, Mariah!  In September, we plan to go to    
Dauphin Island for our honeymoon!                                                                                                                                                     
- Chef Levi Zindl 
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May 2019 

Fayetteville Country Club 
3335 S. Country Club Drive 

Fayetteville, AR 72701 

fayettevillecc.com 

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram:  Search Fayetteville Country Club 

Accounting:  479.443.4144 / Dining & To Go:  479.443.3535 

Events & Membership:  479.443.3131 / Pro Shop:  479.442.5112 


